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Treasurer
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Mr. Ivan W. Smith, C
Atomic Safety and Licensing Board
25 North Court Street
Harrisburg, Penna. 17101
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Dear Mr. Smith:

I respectfully request that I be permitted to make"
some important statements concerning the restart
of T.M.I. Unit gl at the meeting to be held March
5, 1981 at 7:00 p.m. at the William Penn Museum.

My commentary will be pertinent to the subject mat-
ter, but hopefully will make the general public
realize more fully the impact this idle plant has
on their individual pocketbooks —as it has parti-
cularly been in my company and our ability to com-

~ pete.

I respectfully request that I be given this oppor-
tunity.

Sincerely yours,/ -
~

i~-

C. W. Ma3J.inger
Treasurer
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